
 

February 27, 2015 

To          :  All Members of ABAD 

From      : ABAD Secretariat 

Subject  :  Trade Marks Registry / Copy Right   

 

Dear Sir(s); 

In order to safeguard the name of your firm, you are 
advised to get your name registered with the Trade 
Marks Registry/Copy Right, Karachi. We have 
emailed and SMS to members several times but 
regret that ABAD has not received information on 
this matter from you.  We once again stress that 
you should safeguard your interest otherwise there 
may be problems. 

Thanking you, 
Truly yours, 
 
 
S. Javed Jafri 
Secretary General - ABAD           

 

Attached:  Discounted Rates offered by Ali & Associates, Consultants  



 

Ali & Associates 
First Floor, Shaheen Towers,  23-A Block 6, P.E.C.H.S., Shahrah-e-Faisal, 
  
Karachi, Pakistan 
Phone: +92-21-3453-4580  
Fax: +92-21-3454-6152  
Email: info@aliassociates.com.pk 

Website: http://www.aliassociates.com.pk/contacts.html 


